



[date]
[applicant name]
[applicant address] 
Dear [applicant name]
Thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and discuss the possibility of sitting on our new [patient/family advisory council name]. We recognize that your participation in the interview process required time and effort. We greatly appreciate your enthusiasm and willingness to put your name forward.
The [patient/family advisory council name] Executive Team has reviewed your application and discussed your potential nomination. At this time, we feel your interests and skill set do not fit the current needs and dynamics of our council. 
Due to your high level of understanding around systems and processes, we explored the possibility of seeking your participation within a few select committees. At this time, those committees state they are not ready for patient/family participation. However, with your permission, we plan to keep your name as a possible focus group member for the future.  
Thank you again for your interest.
Best Regards,
[staff co-chair #1 name]

[staff co-chair #2 name]
[title]






[title]
[division/department]




[division/department] 


